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NANCY GUENST
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What ’s Inside In The Community  REAL ID Information  Upcoming Events

DISTRICT OFFICE:
19 S. YORK ROAD, HATBORO, PA 19040
(215) 259-5962

STAY UP TO DATE BY FOLLOWING ME ON SOCIAL MEDIA
OR BY SIGNING UP FOR MY E-NEWSLETTER ON MY WEBSITE

MOBILE OFFICE HOURS: 10:30 A.M. – 12:30 P.M.
UPPER MORELAND LIBRARY, FOURTH FRIDAY OF EVERY MONTH

 REPNANCYGUENST.COM  REPGUENST

DEAR NEIGHBOR,
Happy 2025! I am so grateful to be returning to the General Assembly and am excited to continue to represent the residents 
of the 152nd Legislative District for another term in Harrisburg. As always, my staff has been hard at work serving YOU. We 
have brought in over $8 million in grants to the district, completed more than 9,800 constituent services, and processed 300+ 
PennDOT applications. My staff and I look forward to continuing to serve the community. If you need assistance with any 
state-related issue, please contact my office.

Sincerely,



District Happenings

I was happy to partner with the PA 
Department of Community and Economic 
Development to secure funding to 
replace much-needed rescue tools for 
the Huntingdon Valley Fire Co. I toured 
the fire company and saw the new tools!

I was invited to tour the Eastern Atlantic 
States Carpenters Technical Center. I 

learned about the programs they offer 
and how they are preparing the next 

generation of skilled workers. Tech and 
Trade schools are vital in preparing 

the younger generation for successful 
careers in an ever-expanding workforce. 

I proudly support these programs.

I toured the Resilience Resource 
Center in Huntingdon Valley. This is 
a community-centered organization 
focusing on programs that foster and 
build resilience skills in marginalized 
communities. Keep up the good work!

In September, I sat on a  
Constitution Day Panel at Penn 

State Abington. It was a pleasure 
engaging with students and 

discussing the Constitution, what it 
means to us, and the importance of 

voting. I look forward to returning  
to campus to continue these  

important conversations.

It was an honor to be invited to 
the Grand Opening of Mitzvah 
Circle’s new location in Lansdale. 
Mitzvah Circle was created to fill 
the gaps and provide aid with 
items that are not covered by 
government assistance. Mitzvah 
Circle is a treasure that helps our 
communities and families thrive 
and succeed.

Our Veterans Expo with 
Rep. Brian Munroe was 
a huge success. We 
had over 200 people 
in attendance and 30+ 
vendors. Veterans were 
able to get veteran-
related information 
on various topics and 
enjoy lunch served by 
the VE Club. 

In October, I met with Sen. Maria Collett, Rep. 
Melissa Cerrato, Rep. Ben Sanchez, and members 

of the Miracle Field of Horsham PA Board to 
discuss the progress of the fields that are being 
built in Horsham at Deep Meadow Park. We look 

forward to seeing this vision become a reality.

One of the several 
committees I sit on is 
the Children & Youth 
Committee, which helps 
support legislation to 
ensure the safety and 
well-being of children 
across the Commonwealth. 
This session, we 
welcomed a new chair, 
Rep. Jeanne McNeill, 
and began discussions 
on an important piece of 
legislation concerning 
foster children.

My amazing Harrisburg  
Legislative Assistant,  
Billie Jo Wolff, celebrating 
Wawa’s 60th Anniversary  
and expansion to  
Central PA.

I was proud to be a co-sponsor on Rep. Joe Ciresi’s legislation 
prohibiting cable TV, cellular, and other telecommunications 
companies, utility companies, and Voice over Internet Protocol 
companies from charging early termination fees because the 
individual died before the contract expired. Earlier this year, 
this legislation was signed into law.

REAL ID Cost 
& Expiration 
PennDOT has determined the 
one-time fee for people who 
wish to make their license or 
photo identification REAL ID-
compliant is $30. In addition, 
you will pay the current renewal 
fee regardless of whether your 
license/ID is up for renewal. 
If your license/ID is not up for 
renewal, you will receive a full 
renewal for four years, plus the 
additional time you had remaining 
on your previous license/ID.

May 7, 2025
is the deadline

to get a REAL ID.

Proof of Social 
Security:
Choose 1

Social Security Card,
or W-2 form,

or SSA-1099 form,
or non-SSA-1099 form,

Or pay stub with applicant’s name 
and full Social Security number on it.

To 
Get A

REAL ID
in Pennsylvania

Proof of Identity:
Choose 1

- Certificate of Birth 
(with raised seal)

- Valid Passport

Proof of PA 
Residency:

Choose 2 
- Current PA Driver’s 

License/ID Card
- Current PA Vehicle 

Registration Card
- Proof of Insurance
- Bank Statement 

(no more than 90 days old)
- W-2 Form or Pay Stub

- Tax Records
- Lease Agreement or 
Mortgage Documents

AND Proof of all Legal Name Changes 
(if applicable)

- Certified Marriage Certificate
- Court Order

Why Would I Need a 
REAL ID?

To get the most up-to-date, accurate information about REAL ID 
in Pennsylvania, visit PennDOT.gov/REALID

To get the most up-to-date, accurate information about REAL ID
in Pennsylvania, visit PennDOT.gov/REALID

We had a great turnout for our 
Senior Resource Fair. With over 
20 senior-focused vendors and 

over 150 seniors attending, 
participants received valuable 

information about programs 
that will help with everything 

from transportation to  
aging services. Harrisburg Happenings
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